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Tricia Melillo

From: Jessie Ahlgren <jessiebahlgren@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 9:24 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: Draw fair maps

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To the Election Law and Municipal Affairs Committee, 
 
It is your responsibility to ensure you draw  
Executive Council and state Senate maps that are not gerrymandered, fair to all New Hampshire voters, and to do so 
with a transpareny, publicly accessible process. 
 
The map passed by the House is going to weaken New Hampshire's national political standing. One of the key reasons 
NH is relevant on the national political stage is that you cannot predict how the people of NH will vote. The redistricting 
map passed by the house is taking that relivance away and will hurt our standing nationally especially regarding the first 
in the nation primary. 
 
The redistricted maps as drawn now are not good or fair. Do what is right for our state and our people. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessie Ahlgren 
Sanbornton, NH 


